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TO ALL OF OUR RESIDENTS AND FAMILIES:
Summer is just around the corner and we can’t wait to start 
enjoying the sunshine and fresh air. The days are flying by and 
we are enjoying Nurses week and National Skilled Nursing 
Home week. Stay tuned to our Junes Newsletter for pictures 
of these fun events. 

We want to extend a huge “THANK YOU” to all our nurses and 
staff. It is because of them, their hard work and dedication that 
we are thriving in these times. We appreciate all that they do 
every day. 

Remember to like us on Facebook to keep updated with facility 
events and updates. Also, our website is up and running and 
is a great resource for facility updates. Check us out at www.
highland-hcc.com.

Stay in touch with updates on our facility hotline at #618.655.3172. 
We also have resources to Facetime or ZOOM meetings with 
your loved one. Please just call us and we can set that up. 

We are grateful for your understanding and patience as we 
continue to work through these new and challenging times. 

Kind Regards,

The Staff at Highland Health Care Center
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